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1. What are the officers up to? 
 
Development meetings for officers. 
 
Officer Responsible: President  
Submitted by: Nate Pidcock 
 

Details:  
 
Officers should be held accountable for the work they are doing whilst in office. I 
suggest we create Student Development style meetings where officers would have a 
discussion with a small group of students about their current priorities and projects. 
These would be facilitated by the Union Chairperson and to recruit students for the 
panel, we would use a Jury style system. I think these meetings would help ensure 
officers are working to the best of their ability and have the opportunity to gain 
meaningful feedback from students. 
 
 
 
 

2. 5 Officers? 
 
How many officers do we need? 
 
Officer Responsible: President  
Submitted by: Nate Pidcock 
 

Details:  
 
I think we should ensure that next academic year AberSU reviews the roles and 
responsibilities of our Full-Time Officers. I have spoken to other Unions with similar 
student populations to ours (of roughly 8000) and most have fewer officers but still 
comfortably manage to share the workload between them. Considering the current 
changes to university experiences and priorities I think now is a really important 
time to revaluate the team to ensure we continue to support all students in the best 
way we can. Doing this research will also help us decide if officer wages are the 
most impactful way for AberSU to spend its money whilst ensuring then Union 
delivers on its promises to students. 


